
       
July 8, 2021 

 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
Re: DG 21-036 Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities  
 Petition for Approval of a Renewable Natural Gas Supply and Transportation Agreement 
 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 
 Please enter my appearance in the above referenced docket on behalf of the Department of 
Energy, Division of Regulatory Support, as successor to Public Utilities Commission Staff, pursuant 
to RSA 12-P:9. 
 
 Please also note that all former Public Utilities Commission Staff members currently on the 
service lists now have email addresses in the following format:  FName.MI.LName@Energy.NH.gov.  
Please update the service lists for this docket to reflect this change for Karen P. Cramton, Randall S 
Knepper, Jayson P. LaFlamme, Amanda O. Noonan, Deandra M. Purruccio, Daniel T. Phelan, and for 
me. 
 
 Please further note that Stephen R. Eckberg should be removed from the service lists; he 
remains with the Department of Energy, however he is no longer assigned to this docket. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
       /s/  Mary E. Schwarzer 
       
       Mary E. Schwarzer 
       Staff Attorney/Hearings Examiner 
       Division of Regulatory Support 
Docket (electronic service) 
 

 
 
 
INTERIM COMMISSIONER 
Jared S. Chicoine 
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